Walking Our Pilgrim Trail
St. Ann’s Debt Reduction Campaign

I am pleased to announce that St. Ann is embarking on a special capital campaign:
Walking Our Pilgrim Trail.

The primary goal of this campaign is to relieve the parish of the debt incurred from
fulfilling our Living Our Mission campaign projects: building a new kitchen and

expanding our Food Pantry.

Although we were blessed to be able to accomplish these projects, we need to be able
to pay off this debt to provide multiple enhancements to our sanctuary.

In the Walking Our Pilgrim Trail campaign, this means:
1) Bringing the Tabernacle into our worship space
2) Adding a crucifix to the worship space that everyone can see
3) Adding statues of the Blessed Virgin Mary and St. Joseph
It is my sincere hope that each of you will consider giving generously to help
support this effort. I look forward to sharing more with you about this campaign
and the ways you can contribute in the coming days and weeks.

In the meantime, please join me in praying for our success in this endeavor.

Yours in Christ,
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Fr. Ernest Bulinda



